
They may have been small in number but the St Breward School 
Choir sang beautifully at the opening to this year’s Music For 

Youth Concert in Truro Methodist Church, performing ‘The Cup 
Song’ (Anna Kendrick). Over 40,000 children performed in over 50 

locations nationwide, making it the largest music festival for 
youths worldwide. Well done children and thank you for repre-

senting the school so well. Next year we shall be taking on  board 

judges advice and preparing two songs to perform! Thank you 
Miss Goodman for your enthusiasm and time, it is very much ap-

preciated. Thank you parents for your support—we can’t do it 
without you. 
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THE SECOND HALF OF THE SPRING TERM ALWAYS SEEMS TO BRING AN IN-

CREASE IN ACTIVITY AS THE WEATHER HOPEFULLY ALLOWS FOR GETTING 

OUT AND ABOUT.  THIS EDITION IS PACKED FULL OF MEMORIES OF THE KEY 

EVENTS THAT HAVE TAKEN PLACE DURING THE END OF FEBRUARY AND 

MARCH! 

EQUALITY AND DIVERSITY 

We hope that you are always treated fairly and feel able to come into school to discuss issues. We are open to 

reviewing our equality policies. What does this mean? We aim, in everything we do, to treat all members of our 

school community fairly in all respects—gender, race, age, sexual orientation, disability and religious belief. If 

you feel that you are being treated less than fairly it is hoped that you feel able to discuss the matter with 

any member of staff here at school, or if you would prefer to discuss it with a parent governor, please do so. 

The parent governors here at school are Rachel Cooke and Rachel Buchannon . 

WE HOPE YOU 
HAVE A LOVELY 
EASTER BREAK . 

WE SHALL BE 
WELCOMING 

CHILDREN BACK 
TO SCHOOL ON 
TUESDAY 23RD 

APRIL 2019.  

MUSIC TRANSITION  

PROJECT AT SJS 

After three sessions working 

with Mrs Bridle here at 

school the Dolphins then 

spent a day at SJS with other 

local primary schools for a 

day designed to help with 

their eventual transition to 

the ‘Big School’. Taking part 

in a variety of instrumental 

workshops, hanging out with 

the ‘Big People’ at lunchtime 

and watching older children 

and their peers perform in 

the afternoon, the day cer-

tainly delivered what it set 

out to do. 

AUTISM AWARENESS 

The children have re-

ceived an assembly deliv-

ered by Mrs Rowe as this is 

Autism 

Awareness 

Week.  

On Friday 29th March 21 children spent a night at school enjoying a 

campfire, marshmallows, hot chocolate, fabulous storytelling by Susan 

Samm, pizza, movies and a tasty breakfast in the morning. A huge shout 

out to Miss Goodman and Mrs Colman for being crazy enough to join me 

in spending the night at school (sleeping would be an exaggeration) and 

huge thanks to Mrs Best, Mrs Masters and Mr Brewer 

for helping with the catering and the campfire. A special 

mention goes to Tesco and their Community Champion for 

donating all of the food for both the evening snack and the 

breakfasts. £285 was raised for PTA funds which will benefit 

all children within the school and is just an added extra to the 

fun had by all!!! 

  

THE BIG ST BREWARD SLEEPOVER 2019 

STAY AND PLAY EASTER ACTIVITIES AND SPONSORED WALK 

The Stay and Play group had a lovely morning making chocolate 

nests, going on an Easter Egg hunt and taking part in their spon-

sored walk around the school field. So far they have raised £51 to 

go towards Stay and Play toys. Huge thanks to all the parents who 

support this group but especially to Mrs Prout for coordinating the 

sessions and providing stimulating and creative opportunities. 



 SEAHORSES IMMERSE THEMSELVES IN HISTORY AT  

CARNGLAZE CAVERNS 

It was a delight to spend the day with the Seahorses 

whilst they explored what life would have been like to be 

alive during the Stone Age, when humans lived largely 

in caves. Considering where tools came from and what 

they would be used for, what food could be foraged lo-

cally, how to identify if animals inhabited the cave and 

using natural materials to produce cave paintings were 

just some of the experiences we enjoyed. We also got a 

real feel for what it would 

have been like living 

within an environment 

maintained at a constant 

10 degrees and just how 

cold the stones felt when 

sitting down without an 

animal skin for comfort!  

DOLPHINS DEVELOP SKILLS IN  

GYMNASTICS 

The Dolphins class have been to 

Cornwall Gymnastics Centre for 

some lessons from the instruc-

tors.  They have all enjoyed tak-

ing part in different gymnastic 

activities and using the equip-

ment.  We seem to have some 

budding gymnasts in our class! 

ST BREWARD NETBALL TEAM PERFORM 

WELL IN  LOCAL TOURNAMENT 

The school netball team attended the local cluster 

tournament along with teams from Otterham, St 

Teath and Camelford. They showed determina-

tion and demonstrated good teamwork through-

out.. All children embraced the 

challenge of higher nets and a lar-

ger court. It was great to see them 

all enjoying themselves. Miss Simp-

son was extremely proud of them—

well done all! 

NEW WEBSITE TO BE UP AND RUNNING FOR THE EASTER HOLIDAYS 

After battling with a less than reliable website for the past 12 months we have broken free and developed 

our very own. This site will be going live on Friday 5th April with the web address 

www.stbrewardschool.co.uk. Whilst it is very much work in progress, it does provide you with 

diary dates, key policies, class news, copies of all letters sent out and latest PTA news. Please, 

please start to use it as a means of keeping yourself informed and we welcome your construc-

tive feedback. Thank you to all the staff for working hard towards this but especially Mrs Best! 

.WORLD BOOK DAY CELEBRATIONS BRING  LOCAL  

AUTHOR TO SCHOOL 

This year it was decided to make books the main focus of the day as 

opposed to fancy dress costumes. Armed with their favourite book and 

simply a prop, children came to enjoy a 

pirate themed day with visiting author 

Cate Merrin joining us for the afternoon. 

Captain Seasick and the Angry Seagull 

proved to be a very entertaining story, en-

joyed by all. 

RED NOSE DAY—15TH MARCH 

£47 was raised this year for Red 

Nose Day by simply wearing 

something red. Taking inspira-

tion from the media this year we 

are considering ways in which 

the children can make their own 

environmentally friendly noses 

next year! 

BAG TO SCHOOL £72—THANK YOU ,VERY MUCH! 

What a Role Play Area! 

We can’t thank Mrs Colman and her husband 

enough for this fabulous area. It keeps going 

from strength to strength. Here we have the 

Turtles looking like butter wouldn't melt! 


